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VITAL® Training statement 
 
 

The Allergen Bureau has recently updated the VITAL Program to VITAL 4.0. This 
update includes a change in Reference Doses (based on the latest scientific 

evidence), and other VITAL Online functionality enhancements. 
 

The key principles underpinning the VITAL program and covered in the VITAL 
training course remain unchanged.  As such those trained within the last 18 months 

to 2 years, from the date on this notification, can be confident that the training 
remains current and valid. 

 
It is the responsibility of the VITAL user to ensure currency with changes that occur 
to the VITAL Science or the VITAL Online tool, as provided by the Allergen Bureau. 

 
Like all professional development the Allergen Bureau does encourage you to remain 

up to date with key developments by considering re-training if your training or 
experience with the VITAL program has lapsed. 

 
 

 
 
 


